
April 4, 2025 Commission Minutes 
 
Prior to the regularly scheduled May 2, 2025 Commission meeting, when the April 2025 
minutes would have normally been approved, the Commission was abolished pursuant to 
the passing of S2, which was signed by the Governor on April 28, 2025. No Commission 
meeting was conducted whereby the April 4, 2025 minutes would have been approved, 
therefore, the minutes remain marked as draft.  
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